
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Autumn 2: Learning in … 

R.E 
Advent – expectations 

Year 6 will be finishing off the unit on Vocation and Commitment; learning 

about how God has given us all a vocation in life and how we can use 

this to live in God’s way.  

We will then finish off the year by learning about advent and the 

expectations given to us at this time.  

We will also be back in church attending Mass with our new Father.  

Science 
Science will see us look at living things and their 

habitats. 

This is to move on from learning how animals 

have adapted to their environment and how 

they survive to how species of animals are 

classified and who sorted the animal kingdom 

into different categories based on their 

characteristics. This also includes plants.  

We will finish by looking at micro-organisms and 

investigate helpful and harmful ones.   
 

  

Art and DT 
In art we will be looking at Christmas 

crafts and creating pieces for the 

church 

We will be looking into the foods of North 

and South America, specifically Mexico 

in DT. 

German 
Year 6 have loved 

German so far.  

We will be learning the 

days and months of the 

year and continue to say 

numbers up to 100. This 

will help us say when our 

birthday is.   
 
 

 

Music 
All learning is based on the theme 

‘Classroom Jazz 2’ 

The children will be learning to 

improve their singing and rhythmic 

skills during this time. 

topic! 
 

Geography 
We will be looking at the human 

and physical geography of North 

and South America, moving on to 

a research study on the city of 

Mexico, which links to our 

learning we have done on the 

Maya.  

English 
The first unit we will look at is based on a short 

film called ‘The Piano.’ From this we will be 

writing in different styles to look at 

characterisation and finish with a story with a 

flashback. We will move on to poetry linked to 

Remembrance Day to then looking at 

persuasive texts.  

P.E 
This half term will see us 

continue with swimming and 

have lessons delivered by Mr 

Lofthouse from OLCC.  

 

 

 

Maths 
Maths will see us start with fractions and carry on for a few 

weeks. This will then move on to measurements, looking at 

conversions, time area and capacity.   

PSHE 
This half term is linked to ‘God’s love in creating new life.’ 

We will be learning about how the human body changes 

to prepare for adulthood and how babies are made to 

continue the human life cycle. This will be taught with Mrs 

Lee helping out.  
 
 

 

Computing 
Year 6 will continue with online safety and 

then move on to learning about and using 

spreadsheets.  
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